
 Good morning,

The council of EANA unanimously agreed thatthe 2007 meeting would be held in Turku,
Finland. 
The meeting wouldbe held in the last week of October (22-24).
         At this meeting, 17 new councillors will be elected
independently of nationality, it is reminded that only the registerd
members will be allowed to vote! Belgium is also candidate for the
organization of the 2008 meeting.
         The council decided also on approving a European edition of
the NASA NAI (National Astrobiology Institute) Astrobiology Magazine.
         Sincerely,

         Christian Muller
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